
PROPOSED PURCHASE OF A NEW COMMUNICATIONS TRAILER

The Executive Board has unanimously voted to recommend to the membership that the 
WVARA acquire a new and larger communications trailer.

The conditions of the motion specify that the maximum expense to the club will be $2,000.  
The remaining cost of acquisition, and all costs involved in outfitting the new trailer to fit our 
needs, will be covered by private donations which have already been pledged.

This recommendation will be brought before the club membership for a vote at the WVARA 
regular monthly meeting to be held at 7:00pm EDT on Friday, April 6, 2018.  The meeting will 
be held at the Glas-Col Annex, 1715 S. 8th St., Terre Haute, IN 47802.


